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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

Reviewed by 02445638   Eades et al. have written a strong review that is a pleasure to read. The 

content covers an interesting area that is relatively new and exciting. It is well written and 

informative. It needs no corrections that I can find. I recommend publication. 

 

We appreciate very positive comments from  the reviewer 



 

Reviewed by 02445408 

 

Running title is absent, please provide it In page 6 line 40 stomal cells should be change by 

stromal cell (minor orthograhic error) 

 

We did correct such error 

Reviewed by 01020435 

 

This is a well written article and addresses an important and timely topic concerning stem cells 

and epigenetic regulation by long non-coding RNAa in stem cells and cancer. Overall the article 

was a pleasure to read and was informative on a broad range of issues. However, the authors 

might want to consider the following point. Some readers might find it useful to have a diagram 

summarizing the different forms of lncRNAs etc and the important roles these molecules play 

in cancer and the current state of art known mechanisms. 

We accepted the reviewer suggestion and added a summary figure. 

3 References and typesetting were corrected 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Clinical Oncology 
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